
WHAT HAVE UCAS’ ADVISORY AND POLICY GROUPS 
BEEN TALKING ABOUT?

January – March 2022

Engagement numbers

FORMAL MEETINGS ARRANGED:

145 people attended

120 customers/

stakeholders

11 groups met

Themes discussed
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Students commented that the Hub interface looks user friendly, accessible and 

purposeful.

Students would value apprenticeship opportunities to be displayed, alongside 

undergraduate courses, after completing the Careers Quiz.

Advisers really valued the Accommodation best practice guidance which was 

produced in conjunction with the Adviser Advisory Group and Provider Advisory 

Group.

Many advisers felt that having a soft ECD time at 15.00 would not help them as 

many advisers were still teaching at this time and so less support would be 

available.

HE Marketing Services Advisory Group suggested changing the name ‘Decision 

Trees’ to ‘Competitor Insight dashboard’.

The Qualifications Advisory Group gave their Initial feedback on the suggestions to 

change the Tariff Tables.
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Plus….

A new Chair for the Student 

Advisory group

National Apprenticeships Week
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